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Concordia Facilities Management  

Water use and reduction program 

 

-Scope- 

In keeping both with the environmental and service commitments of the university, the following 

document outlines Concordia University’s program on the distribution and tracking of potable water in 

its buildings. For more information, please contact the department of Facilities Management. 

 

-Program- 

1) All buildings will be fitted with a new water meter before December 31, 2018. These meters will be 

read at regular intervals, either remotely or in person, in order to track Concordia’s domestic water 

use. The data collected will be compiled into a yearly report, published in the month of June.  

 

2) A website will be made available to the Concordia community that contains information about 

Concordia’s water consumption. Resources will also be made available to improve occupant 

engagement and facilitate the process of reporting water use related problems.  

 

3) Existing equipment and fixtures will be replaced or updated to meet a 20% reduction in water 

consumption before December 31, 2016 (with respect to figures from March 2013). 

 

4) The purchase and/or installation of any device that uses potable water directly for cooling is strictly 

prohibited.  

 

 


